EA Sensory Service		 [image: ] 
COVID-19 and Disinfecting Cochlear Sound Processors
[bookmark: _GoBack]Cochlear have produced guidance on how to disinfect Cochlear Sound Processors.  The information can be found in the following link.
For further advice please contact the Sensory Service via phone:  028 25 661 258 or email:  sensoryservice@eani.org.uk 
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